Dear 3rd Graders.

I would like to welcome you to third grade. You will have many new and exciting things to learn while you are in 3rd grade. I know we will have a great year.

Please try to bring 2-3 boxes of Kleenex, 2 containers of Clorox antibacterial wipes, 1 can of Lysol disinfectant spray, a pair of headphones, 3 PLASTIC pocket folders, a water bottle to use daily, and a pencil box (you can get them for less than a dollar at Wal-Mart) for the first semester of school. A backpack is very important to help us keep everything organized that we are taking home. Bring one every day. Please DO NOT bring 3 ring binders, notebooks, extra paper, etc....we don't have room for this.

We will read many new books, learn multiplication, cursive, and write some great stories this year. Be ready to learn and work hard. We also have some fun field trips planned.

Your classroom will be facing the back playground.

Sincerely,

Degr Trujello